From: jeremyjskidmore@yahoo.com

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: In Re; SB 797.
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 9:32:35 PM

While | admit some support for the bill, I must in ANY conscious call upon you to vote unequivocally NO on
SB797; The fail point is this so-called “Charleston Loophole,”” allowing gun sales to proceed after three business
days.

What the bills supporters are “demanding” is better known as “the New Jersey Ban,” wherein law enforcement
agencies are allowed (ENCOURAGED) to pretend to be unable to process said checks, making it a defacto ban.
This cynical, underhanded, and murderous PLOT was conceived to advance this agenda item, covered up with a fig
leaf of marginally decent (and already requisite) of good law (““sliding the mold in under the bread” one called it).
Kill this bill. It needs to die, before another it causes Umpgua Community College.
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Jeremy Jay Lee AUSTIN-SKIDMORE, BM3, USCG (Med Ret)
530.356.5809 (emergencies/business only)

“Keep Calm, And #MandatoryCarry On.”
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